
West Groton Water Supply District 

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting 

July 9, 2024 

 

 
Meeting was called to order @ 6:05 PM.  The following were in attendance: 

 
 

Bob Blood, Jason Kauppi, Josh West, Commissioners  

 Paul W. Curtin, General Manager 

 Dawn Priest, Treasurer  

 

 

Review of the Monthly Minutes:  The June 2024 Monthly Minutes were approved and accepted. 

Review of Monthly Invoices/Treasurer’s Report:  The June 2024 invoices were approved and accepted.   

Review of Profit & Loss Statement:  The Profit & Loss Statement for 07/01/23 – 06/30/2024 was approved and 

accepted.  

 

Report of the General Manager 

Paul said the garage renovation is moving along.  The demolition is done and blocked in.  The eaves will need to be 

replaced.  He will borrow a sprayer to paint the inside and outside of the garage after he patches the holes.  Paul said 

the man door outside looks fine but the inside has some surface rust but doesn’t seem to be rotted.  The next step 

will be getting the garage doors installed and the electrical work done.  The remaining contractors will be brought in 

over time to finish up.  Options for heat will be looked into but Paul said most likely it will be propane heat. 

Lead and coppers went out last week and 10 out of 20 have already been returned.   

DEP has requested a service line inventory.  Every service line in the district has to be checked to make sure there is 

no lead.   

Paul said he closed access to the Townsend Road wellfield for a couple of days because a tree fell down and 

blocked the roadway.  

Paul attended a water tank construction class and tour.  He was able to see a tower that he is interested in having 

constructed at the Kemp Street location in the future.  Jason suggested possibly hiring an engineer to do a feasibility 

study on replacing the tank and determine how to proceed.  Paul will continue to look into it. 

 

Other Business 

As there was no further business, a motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lisa M. Dearth 

Clerk 


